Wild Parsnip Is Becoming a Problem in Wood and Portage Counties
Shane Wucherpfennig, County Conservationist/Director of Wood County Land & Water Conservation Department, shared information about the noxious weed, “Wild Parsnip.”  The attached information describes the week, what it looks like, and how to control it.  The attachment also shows location maps of where it was found in Wood and Portage Counties.  
For further information, contact Shane Wucherpfenning at swucherpfenning@co.wood.wi.us or 715-421-8475.
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